
Subject: Re: Request City Attorney Guest Speaker Thursday June 23, 2016 Short Term Rental Ordinance
From: Alexander Ponder
Date: 06/17/2016 02:14 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>

I will follow-up on the request.   

Thank you.

Alex

On Fri, Jun 17, 2016 at 12:35 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Alex:

I am hoping that you might be able to assist me in securing a City Attorney to present the draft Short Term Rental Ordinance to the
Hollywood Media BID Board of Directors this coming Thursday June 23rd at 3:30pm.   Our meetings are held as follows:

Meeting:  Hollywood Media BID Board of Directors

Location:  817 N. Vine Street (Musicians Union Auditorium)
                  Hollywood, CA  90038

Time:  3:30pm

Seeking a 15 minute presentation with a short q & a next Thursday.  Let me know and if that date does not work what about Thursday
July 7, 2016 at 3pm.   

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 
Alexander Ponder
Director, Policy and Intergovernmental Relations
Office of Los Angeles City Attorney Mike Feuer
200 North Main Street, 8th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012
(213) 978-8114 
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